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Date: 11.05.2023

To Whom It May Concern

This is to confirm that A-Qroup Insurance Company has been providing medical insurance to
Airswift Azerbaijan during the past 10 years.

During this period, we were satisfied by the quality and responsiveness of the A-Qroup staff.
The insurance company has always made great endeavors to handle all our medical insurance
services and requests.

We are pleased that our cooperation with A-Qroup Insurance Company will be developed
further, and thereof, we can submit a reference for other potential clients in respect of the
company’s activity.

Yours sincerely,

Dilbar Askerova Utlu 1i_"
Director \
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